
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Student, 
 

Re: GCSE Examination Results Summer 2024 
 

Your examination results will be available to you on Thursday 22nd August 2024. We will be 
releasing the results on this day in the Main Hall between 8:00 and 10:00am. We hope you will come 
to school to collect your results and share the celebration of success with your teachers and peers.  
 

There are 5 options for collecting your exam results on Thursday 22nd August 2024. 
1. In Person: Collect your examination results in person from the Main Hall between 8:00am 

and 10:00am. 
2. Delegate to family or friend: If you are unable to collect your results yourself, you can give a 

written permission to a nominated person to collect the results on your behalf. This person 
(parent/carer/friend) will need to bring a photo ID and a letter signed by you into school 
on results day to collect your results (or a printed email message sent by you from your 
personal account). 

3. By Post: Results will only be posted to students who provide a stamped and self-addressed 
envelope before the end of the school year (22nd July).  

4. Via Student Portal: Students will be able to view their results on their individual accounts 
from 8:00am on Thursday 22nd August. 

5. By Email: If you are unable to collect/access your results in any other way, please email me 
on the results day at mszotvickers@johnmason.school  and I will attach your results 
statement to the return email. 

 

The post results information will be on the school website. A paper copy will also be enclosed in your 
results envelope. 
 

I wish you good luck and look forward to hopefully seeing you on the day.  
 
Kind regards and best wishes, 
 

Mrs M Szot-Vickers 
Examinations Officer 
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